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2400 Springbrook Court
(608) 364-6735

ROAD CLOSURE AT MULTIPLE RAILROAD CROSSINGS

Beloit, Wisconsin (June 23, 2015) – The City of Beloit wishes to inform citizens

that work is currently underway on the railroad crossing along Colley Road in the Town

of Turtle. Following the work at the Colley Road crossing, crews plan to move into the

City of Beloit and work on the Wisconsin Avenue crossing between Harvey Street and

Switchtrack Alley, then proceed to the Henry Avenue crossing between Yates Avenue

and Chapman Avenue, and finish at the Summit Avenue crossing between Sherman

Avenue and Chapman Avenue. Weather permitting; work is expected to last between 3

and 4 days at each intersection with the total duration of the work at the three City of

Beloit crossings to last approximately two weeks. Throughout the construction, the

crossings will be closed and traffic back-ups may occur. The City asks that all drivers

find alternate routes until the work is complete.
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